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This report covers the year to 31st of March 2017 which began with a Fundraising event for 
the Bakewell Bridge Club which was a great success, as was the Oxfam Jazz Breakfast held 
later in April.  May found the Centre involved with the Bakewell in Bloom group, letting them 
use the Hall for a presentation to the judges.  Then the Centre held a free bunting workshop 
as part of Voluntary Arts Week, decorating the Centre with flowers and bunting made by the 
Crafternoons group.  After receiving our new Premises Licence we decided to start offering 
to run bars at events and we started with the Dar Williams concert.  In June we held our 
inaugural Grand Garden Plant Bonanza raising over £1,000 on the day and building loads of 
goodwill within the community. Michael Hough held a Charity Tea Dance on our behalf to the 
tune of £300. A new laptop was purchased to ease pressure on Margie Stuckey and make it 
easier for her to work remotely. 
Performances from Matlock Gilbert and Sullivan and Bakewell Youth Theatre used the Main 
Hall to good effect and we welcomed back Jill Ferguson and the Peak Performance Summer 
School.  Trac Recruitment systems held a successful two day conference and along with 
regular bookings the Centre was very busy over the summer.  We were pleased to receive 
the Andrew Buxton Award for Best Kept Accounts for 2016 from Derbyshire Community 
Accountancy Service. 
We raised more funds with bar service at a music concert and Bakewell Youth Theatre held 
a shared fundraiser with Cancer Care Fund.  Bakewell Rotary Club held their annual Quiz 
with us and Cancer Research held a very successful jazz evening with Mart Rodgers 
Manchester Jazz.  In the run up to Christmas we hosted concerts from the Fishpond Choir 
and Bakewell Silver Band and a large event with the Peak District National Park saw 
attendees from all over the county. 
Maurice Howard and a team of volunteers saw in the New Year with their annual Spring 
Clean and further in house maintenance was carried out by the Administrators and our 
electrician Dave Hartley.  Sadly with Monica Haddock moving away we have had to drop 
Crafternoons to once a month and Margie Stuckey is leading this group. 
March saw  three nights sell out performance of ‘Fame’ by Bakewell Youth Theatre which 
was a triumph for all the hardworking youngsters in the group.  We also put in a Planning 
Permission Application for a new Annexe to the Main Hall. Thanks went to the 
administrators, Margie and Fiona, for their hard work and to all the members of the 
Management Committee who have supported the Centre so well throughout the year. 
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